
COVID-19 ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Van Well Nursery remains open for business, ​8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m​. 
Monday​ through ​Friday​. 

 

Washington State has deemed agricultural operations essential services. Our         
office remains open to the public. We ask customers please: 

o Local pickups may take five days to process. Please call ahead. 
o No more than 10 customers in our office at any one time. 
o Customers picking up trees only (call us at ​509-886-8189 or          

800-572-1553​ to order trees or check on orders). 
o If possible, pay in advance with your bankcard (Visa or MasterCard           

only) by phone. 
o Stay in front of the sales counter (bathrooms are available behind the            

counter if needed, but please ask). 
o Keep a distance of six feet between yourself and others. 
o Do not enter our packing facility – we will bring your trees to you. 
o Follow prescribed protocols – sanitize hands; avoid physical contact         

with others; cough or sneeze into tissues or elbows; and do not enter             
if you are sick or at high risk (respiratory problems, auto-immune           
disorders, diabetes, pregnant or other health concerns). 
 

WE WILL GLADLY PROVIDE CURBSIDE PICKUP IF YOU WISH TO 

REMAIN IN YOUR VEHICLE! 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping yourself, our other 

customers and staff healthy. Thank you! 


